
SHAKESPEARE IN THE PARK 

 

Tuesday, July 22nd, 2014 • The Willows Mansion 

Radnor Township Recreation & Community Programming Department  

in partnership with Wayne Art Center Present 

Twelfth Night 



Our 3rd Annual 

Theatre in the Park 

Event featured 

Shakespeare’s 

“Twelfth Night.”  

The event took 

place on the front 

lawn of  the 

Willows Mansion.  



Despite the event 

being pushed to a rain 

date, the show drew a 

great crowd!  A great 

time was had by all! 



The feedback from the event was 

overwhelmingly positive! We are very 

excited to plan for another Theatre in 

the Park event in the future!  



THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING!  



Twelfth Night 



THANK YOU TO OUR 

SUPPORTING SPONSORS 


